NIXON PEABODY LLP
100 Summer Street
Boston, Massachusetts 02110

ATTENTION: SERVICE MEMBERS AND VETERANS WITH HEALTHCARE AND DISABILITY
CLAIMS. IF YOU NEED A LAWYER, FREE LEGAL ASSISTANCE IS AVAILABLE

Dear service members and veterans,

If you need a lawyer to help you get the military or VA healthcare and disability benefits
to which you are entitled and you can’t afford one, you may qualify for free legal
assistance from an attorney with Nixon Peabody LLP, a national law firm with offices in
Boston and other cities.

In most cases a service member or veteran, with the help of his command or a veterans’
service agent, can work out a satisfactory resolution of his or her healthcare and disability
rights and benefits. However, from time to time the matters may be so complex or
contentious that the service member or veteran requires the assistance of an attorney.

Our law firm, Nixon Peabody LLP, has a long tradition of offering free legal assistance to
individuals who could not afford an attorney. We are extending our program to provide
free legal assistance to service members and veterans, particularly those who have served
during the Iraq and Afghanistan wars, who are in need of an attorney in connection with
their disputed, unresolved or denied combat and non-combat related healthcare and
disability claims.

If you are interested in discussing your matter on a no cost basis to see if it is a matter in
which we may be able to help, please call or email one of the following veterans’
advocates who are volunteering their help with this program: Roberto Scott at 617-378-
1771 or roberto47@comcast.net, (Roberto is a volunteer veterans’ advocate), or Mike
Cunningham, at 781-741-1440 or cunninghamm(@hingham-ma.com (Mike is a veterans’
services agent). They will refer you to an attorney at our law firm if your matter is one in
which a lawyer is needed. There will be no charge for our services nor will we share in
any awards or payments you may receive from the armed services or the VA.

You do not have to be located in the Boston area or Massachusetts to take advantage of
this program. In addition to Boston, Nixon Peabody has offices in Manchester, NH,
Providence, RI and New York City as well as several other cities coast to coast, so we
may be able to represent you wherever you are physically located.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Thank you for your service,




